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Have A Very Blessed Christmas 

“and on entering the house they saw the child with Mary his mother.  They prostrated themselves and did him  
homage.  Then they opened their treasures and offered him gifts of gold, frankincense, and myrrh.”  Matthew 2:11 
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Dear Brother Knights, 
 

This months business meeting is Wednesday, December 14th at 7:30 PM, if you like, we normally pray a Rosary at 7:00 PM before the 
meeting and refreshments afterwards in the kitchen.  We cover a variety of business topics, discuss and plan our upcoming activities and 
usually have a very entertaining bit by our Lecturer, Brother Bud Joos. 
 

WOW, the Turkey and all the fixin’s has barely settled in and now the birth of our Savior will be celebrated in a matter of weeks.  12/11 
Pancakes!  Then before you know it, all the kids will be out of school and excited about Santa Claus.  Be sure and check the Calendar in 
the back of this newsletter for all upcoming activities. 
 

But, the real Reason for the Season is Jesus’ birth and the fact that God gave us His only Son for our Salvation.  As we enter into  
Advent, make special time to embrace the season and all the beauty that lies within digging deeper into your Spirituality and letting the 
Holy Spirit come alive in you. 
 

Advent is the season of joyful preparation for the coming of Christ, but the joy lies in knowing that God will clear away all the  
obstacles we ourselves have made to his coming into our lives in full.  We begin therefore in a spirit of repentance.  “Fear not, beloved, 
you are safe; take courage and be strong.” (Dn. 10:19)  “Since we have this ministry through the mercy shown us, we are not  
discouraged.” (2 Cor. 4:1)  “Then they abandoned their nets and followed him.” (Mk 1:18)  
 

Is it time to abandon your net and pick-up your cross and follow Jesus?  Put Christ in the center of your life AND you will start living 
like you never have before.  It could begin for you today, right now, this Advent… do you start each day with JOY - Jesus, Others, 
Yourself?  Try it, just ask God for the strength, courage and grace and to place Him in the center of ALL your activities every morning 
and throughout the day. 
 

I pray that each and every one of you, my Brothers in Christ and the Knights of Columbus and their families, have a Blessed and  
Spiritually enriched Advent and a Merry Christmas. 
 

Wish a Brother a Happy Birthday this month! 
Geno Persichetti John Gardocki Chris White 
David Justus Fr. David Schalk Alan Slack 
Mike Gohr Mark Newhouse Glen Williams 
Charles Amos Edward Haug Harold Ray 
Don Graft Frank Spiers Rusty Boehm 
Jeff Carter Stephen Kill Pat Cleary 
Ray Creamer Kevin McDaniel Russ Ridgeway 
Paul Thoburn Luke Woods Dr. Mitch Thomas 
LarryVan Orman  

 

Brothers, whenever you’re around Seton Parish for meetings or activities - wear your blue shirts proudly, it’s great advertisement and 
don’t forget to ask the men around you - are you in the Knights.  It’s a great way to get them involved or back involved. 
 

If you ever want to reach me directly with a suggestion, comment or complaint, my email is timjbowie@hotmail.com and my cell phone 
is 614-361-9370. 
 

Tim Bowie 
Grand Knight 11187  

The Magi Follow the Star 

Announcement to Mary 
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Business Meeting Minutes - November 12, 2011 
 

Meeting opened promptly at 7:30pm by Grand Knight Tim Bowie. 
 

Roll of Officers: Chaplain, Advocate, Outside Guard and all  
Trustees were excused. 
 

Reading of the Minutes:  Minutes were motioned to be approved 
by Wayne Patterson and seconded by George Schneider.  Motion 
was voted on and thunderously approved. 
 

Chaplain’s Report:  No report, 
   

Admission’s Update:  We received two check-ins from the  
Ministry Market Place.  Mike Croyle will follow up.  Our next 
First Degree is scheduled for November 30, 2011. 
 

Grand Knight’s Report:  Tim Bowie mentioned the above  
update on the ministry Market Place and added we need to hold or 
partake in 4 degree ceremonies through the fiscal year to be  
eligible for Star Council.  Form 450D or 450C needs filled in by 
the Financial Secretary and the Grand Knight upon fulfillment of 
this task. 
 

Chapter minutes and an update were given. 
 

Tim passed on an application for some of our council members to 
be involved in a Knight’s Bowling Tournament … several seemed 
interested. 
 

November 18th a veteran’s Thanksgiving Dinner will be held at the 
Chalmers P. Wylie facility. 
 

On November 21st, there will be a free dinner for all of those  
involved in heading up our Measure-Up campaign. 
 

Treasurer Report:  Brother Phillips stated our monthly income 
from Pennies for Heaven, The Ohio State Council, and the Fall 
Family Festival of $XXX. 
 

Financial Secretary Report: Brother Borys read the bills and 
receipts.  Receipts for a total of $XXX were read, approved and 
turned over to the Trustees for signing.  Since the Trustees were 
not available … a motion was presented to approve the bills as 
read and send directly on for payment.  This was voted on and 
passed.  
 

Trustee’s Report:  No Report 
 

Chancellor’s Report: No Report 
 

Report of Service Committees/Programs: 
 

Memberships:  Brother Mike Croyle stated our membership of 16 
is now down to 14, with now possibly 6 new candidates scheduled 
for admission.  Three of these are former Squires!  
 

Program Director:  Brother Frank Hare stated we have 10  
program reports already completed.   
 

Church Director:  No report … but, please try to make yourself 
available for Monday morning adoration from 5:00 - 6:00AM 
 

Squires:  Brother Mark Knight spoke on our Squires: 
The tree planting project (initiated by Father Klima) was 
marked as complete as Mark and Brother Stephen Malott so to 
the pick up and delivery of the 40 trees. 
 

Mark stated the Squires would again assist with the setup and 
tear down of the pancake breakfasts.  He asked for assistance 
with the November Breakfast due to a commitment for himself 
… as well as many of our squires. 

The Squires served at the Memorial Mass. 
 

The Squires are also intending to hold their own Pancake 
Breakfast on February 18th.  They will look for assistance 
from our brother knights with this venture. 
 

Their marquee event … the State Dodge Ball tournament is 
scheduled for January 28/29, 2012.  It has been the best  
attended Squires event across the entire state.  Please offer 
to help when asked. 

 

Respect Life:  The bus trip to Washington, D.C. in January is still 
on.  We’ll look for an update in December. 
 

Family Director:  Mike Phillips thanked those who came for 
their assistance with the more than successful Fall Family  
Festival. Over 300 people attended and over 100 pumpkins met 
their carving demise.  The event is growing in popularity and we 
need a commitment for more help next year.  We have only six 
Knights and three lady Knights to run the evening. 
 

Breakfast with Santa is to coincide with the Pancake Breakfast on 
December 11th. 
 

Council Director:  No report. 
 

Youth Director:  No report. 
 

Report of Standing Committee’s: 
 

Magnet Sales:  Brother Mike Phillips is still selling magnets and 
we are moving into the busy season. 
 

Pancake Breakfasts:  One of our main fund raisers begin this 
month.  Come help or at least stop by to eat and fraternize.  
Christmas Magnets will be on sale as well! 
 

Wife Appreciation dinner:  This is scheduled for February 11th.  
Wives put it on the calendar and make your husband dote on you 
for the evening. 
 

Free Throw Contest:  We believe this is scheduled for January 
21st. 
 

The Memorial Mass:  The Memorial Mass was held … decently 
attended … and received well by all.  Good job, Bog. 
 

Communications:  We received a thank you note from the  
parents of Scott Mucha thanking us for the “moving” help we 
provided as Scott transferred between apartments.  They also sent 
check for $30 for our council.  After discussion, George Schneider 
moved we send the check on to our seminarian on behalf of the 
Mucha’s.  The motion was seconded and approved.  We will send 
a note on to the Mucha’s in thanks and an explanation of how we 
spent their offering, 
 

Unfinished Business:  The Knights choir is scheduled to sing at 
the 9:30AM Mass on Christmas Day.  Practices will be held on 
November 15, 22 and 29 at 8:00PM in the Church 
 

We received the “You’ve Been Asked” coins promoting  
membership.  Get some.  Ask some good Catholic men to join us. 
 

New Business:  Brother Mike Phillips told of a suggestion from 
one of the attendees at the Memorial Mass to place solar lights on 
the outside Memorial stone.  This may be investigated. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Business Meeting Minutes (Continued on page 4) 
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December, 2011 
 

The Knights of Columbus Devotion to the Rosary - A Challenge! 
 

I challenge my fellow knights to say the Third Joyful Mystery on 
Christmas day. 
 

Christian ingenuity and love delights in finding ways to express 
the message of Christmas. Masterpieces and artists and the works 
of poets and musicians continually add their tribute to the Christ 
Child. The Emmanuel of Isaiah has become, for us, the Incarnate 
Son of God, a living force in history, a real presence in the  
Eucharist and in His Church. 
 

But for all that 2000 years have produced, this mystery still  
beckons forward. And another 2000 years will not exhaust the 
mystery. The central characters - Jesus, Mary, Joseph, and the 
supporting cast of Angels, Shepherds, and a little later, the  
Magi will continue to exercise their fascination. 
 

Even the anonymous innkeeper who “had no room for them in the 
inn” will be the beginning of many a sermon.  And the neighbors?  
Like women of all ages and places they must have come to help 
the young mother with her first-born. 
 

The world could not destroy the fact of Christmas with  
persecution, hatred or indifference, now threatens it with the  
buying and selling of gifts, and then turning off the Christmas 
carols as soon as the cash register bells stop ringing. 
 

In the Rosary, we let the spirit of Christmas grow deeper and 
deeper in our consciousness ever time we pray the mystery.’  
 

This writing is taken from the ‘Devotion to the Rosary’ 
 

Respectfully submitted; 
 

Bud Joos, PGK 

Lecturer 

 

A discussion on giving shirts to new Knights ensued.  Another 
suggestion surfaced to consider maybe name badges instead … 
due to the cost and time for shirts to come in.  Talks then shifted 
to the possibility of a new buyer.  Mark Borys mentioned a  
company in Zionsville, Indiana which responded quickly to  
requests … at a cheaper cost.  He promised to bring examples of 
their shirts for comparison with our current vendor. 
 

Field Agents Report:  No report. 
 

District Deputy Report:  No report.  Tim’s contact information: 
 

Timothy (Tim) Hickey 
2647 Dellworth St. 
Columbus, OH 43232  
t_hickey@woway.com 
(614) 367-0784 

 

4th Degree Report:  Sir Knight Tim Kujawa reminded all the 
Assembly Meeting on November 16 and that our most recent  
exemplification brought in Steve Patterson as a new Sir Knight. 
 

Lecturer’s Report: Lecturer Bud Joos read a Thanksgiving poem 
… included in the newsletter for your reading pleasure. 
 

Brother George Schneider then gave a compelling talk on Prostate 
Cancer and the need to take care of ourselves!  This cancer kills  
1 in every 13 men … with every 1 in 6 developing during their 
life.  He spoke of his victorious battle with the disease and offered 
pamphlets for education.  Thanks George.  We’re glad you are 
still around. 
 

Good of the Order:  Please keep in your daily prayers: 
 

All military personnel, active or veteran, All brothers in need,  All 
the sick in our parish, Gene Ebert, Ann Malott, Scott Mucha, 
Marjorie Miller, Margie Patterson, Maureen Patterson,  
Steve Patterson, Jeff Samborski, Ryan Schneider,  
Danielle Silling. 
 

GK Tim Bowie led us in the closing prayer, and we closed the 
meeting at 8:54PM. 
 

May you all have a Happy Thanksgiving. 
 

Mike Croyle 
Recorder 

Business Meeting Minutes (Continued from page 3) Thanksgiving 2011 
 

Now Thanksgiving time is here again 
Time to roast that bird; some think it is a pain 

 

This year flew by with many turns and twists 
With too wet here and too dry there 

Had all the farmers wringing their wrists 
 

Osama Bin Ladin has left the compound 
To a watery grave with just a few seals around 
We have the start of the presidential campaign 
And it brings all the pointy fingers of shame. 

 

Greece’s economy is on a greasy slide  
Causing Wall Street jitters and Wall Street jitters 

And now your money has nowhere to hide 
We have politicians who are embarrassed by their twitters 

 

Thanksgiving is approaching!  What a blessing 
With candied yams and two kinds of dressing 

When I wipe the gravy from my chin 
I’ll thank God that I’m here with you again. 

=================================== 
P.S.  and we’re glad you are still here too, Bud 

The Announcement of Christ’s Birth to the Shepherds 
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Knights of Columbus 
IN SERVICE TO ONE, IN SERVICE TO ALL 

For more information on Pro-Life Activities 
 

Email us at prolife@usccb.org 
Pro-Life Activities 

3211 4th Street, N.E., 
Washington DC 20017-1194  

(202) 541-3000 

We are now on Facebook, head to our website, 
(www.KofC11187.org) click on the facebook link and sign in (an 

account is required).  Registering and using are free and easy... 

Information Update:  Council 11187 is always trying to improve the communications aspect of our group.  We rely on 
email to get the message out quickly, but we also need your address and phone number.  Please fill out the form and either email it 
to me or place it in my church mailbox.  My email is 84svo@ameritech.net 
 

Name:     
      

Address:     
            

City:   State:   Zip:   
            

Phone   Cell:     

            

Email:       

            

Alt Email:       

            

You can also go on-line and submit this information   http://www.kofc11187.org/members only.htm 

ATTENTION: 
 

As a reminder, articles for the newsletter are due by the 25th of 
each month.  This allows time for layout and editing and allows 
the newsletter to be sent out before activities for the month take 
place. 
 

Thank you for the help in this matter. 
 

Jesus Garcia, PGK, PFN 
Newsletter Editor/Website 

Perpetual Adoration 
 

Since Perpetual Adoration started at Seton, the Council has been 
responsible for the Monday 5-6 am. hour and we have filled by 
using the call list. When I call, please sign up for a time. 
 

The following dates are covered: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Is there a better way to spend an hour than in the presence of the 
Blessed Sacrament?  Please contact me at 740-964-2045 or 
jcsthesing@aol.com to reserve an hour. 
 

Thanks, 
 

Jim Thesing 
Church Director 

December  

5  Joel Potts  2  John McFaul 

12  Wayne Patterson  9  Ron Blymire 

19  Gene Ebert  16  Mike Croyle 

26  Open  23  Open 

January 2012 

    30  Open 

...the angel of the Lord  
appeared to him in a dream 
and said, "Joseph, son of 
David, do not be afraid to 
take Mary your wife into 

your home. For it is through 
the holy Spirit that this child 
has been conceived in her…” 

 
Matthew 1:20 
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Respect Life: Merry Christmas 
 

Even though Advent marks the beginning of the liturgical year, as 
we approach Christmas and the end of the calendar year it is a 
good time to reflect on what we have done in the past year.  As I 
was getting ready to write this article, I happened to look at all 
the past Respect Life articles I have written.  I wrote my first  
article in 2003 and this is my 63rd article (I didn’t write every 
month back then).  That is a lot of Respect Life information!  The 
articles sometimes report good news, sometimes bad news, and 
sometimes convey important information about various Respect 
Life issues.  Mostly, though, they remind you that Knights must 
always Respect Life from conception until natural death. 
 

We began the year by sponsoring a very successful bus trip to 
Washington, DC, for the March for Life.  Thanks to combining 
our trip with St. Matthews, we had a completely full bus with 
about 15 teens from SPY and St. Pius.  The trip made a great  
impression on the youth as you could tell from their comments 
that I put in my February article.  The adults on the trip were  
impressed by the number of young people in attendance and by 
their contagious enthusiasm. 
 

We are again sponsoring a bus trip to DC for the March.  We will 
leave early Sunday, January 22, and return late Monday, January 
23.  We stay in a very nice hotel in downtown DC (breakfast  
included) and attend several events while there. I strongly urge 
YOU to come with us THIS year - I can promise you will not 
regret it!  Contact me for more information. if you cannot attend 
this year for some reason, perhaps you will consider donating 
money to help someone else attend.  Last year our good friend 
Jacinta Hooker raised enough money to sponsor two people! 
 

This year we again participated in the 40 Days for Life campaign. 
Our Respect Life committee agreed to fill one day and we prayed 
outside the abortion mill on Cleveland Ave. Several Knights  
attended and we were able to fill most of our hours.  Some of us 
also got to meet the national 40 Days for Life director, who just 
happened to there during our hour.  In November we had a very 
good turnout to pray at the abortion mill on East Main Street. 
with Columbus Right to Life. 
 

Sometimes it seems like most of our attention is on abortion, and 
rightly so, as over 1.2 million babies are aborted each year in the 
US - over 50 million since abortion was legalized in 1973.  All 
other Respect Life issues pale in comparison, but we actually do 
spend a fair amount of time on other issues.  For example, in the 
spring we bring flowers to a local nursing home to brighten the 
rooms of the residents.  We usually do this around Mother’s Day 
so we bring cards made by our religious education students to 
them.  The residents really seem to appreciate our visits. 
 

In December, we always sing Christmas carols and deliver 
Christmas cards at the nursing home. Again, the residents really 
like it when we visit.  We are going this year on Sunday,  
December 18. Please join us - we need all the help we can get! 
You don’t have to sing well, just enthusiastically!  Meet in  
Hermann Hall after 11:15 Mass and we will travel together to the 
nursing home.  This is an easy way to show your support for life 
and it only takes about an hour. 
 

Throughout the year we support life issues by  

 contacting our legislators on important life issues 

 voting Pro-Life as requested by the American bishops 

 supporting our Military Outreach program 

 praying the rosary for parishioners, relatives, and 
 friends serving in the Military every Monday at  
 6:30 PM in the Eucharistic Chapel 

 donating baby items for PDHC during Lent 

 attending fund raising events for Pregnancy  
 Decisions Health Centers (PDHC), Kinder Women’s  
 Care Centers, Columbus RTL, Ohio RTL, and others  
 going to hear Pro-Life speakers when they come to  
 this area. 

 

If you haven’t been involved in any of these events and actions, 
WHY NOT?  As Knights of Columbus we are supposed respect 
ALL life from conception until natural death.  The Seton Respect 
Life committee tries very hard to sponsor events that all of you 
can participate in - all we need is for YOU to show up!  So stop 
waiting for someone else to do it - step up to the plate NOW and 
commit to doing something pro-life. 
 

From all of us on the Respect Life committee, Merry Christmas 
and Happy New Year! 
 

Edd Chinnock,  
Council Respect Life Coordinator 

FAMILY CORNER UPDATE 
 

Dear Brother Knights, 
 

The Christmas season is upon us and I am here to remind each of 
you to keep the spirit of Christ in Christmas by promoting our 
Christmas magnets and decals.  Individual magnets sell for $4.00 
each, however, the more you buy, the bigger the discount.  If you 
find an individual who can’t afford one, please have them contact 
me to work something out. 
 

The Pictures with Santa will be held on Sunday December 11th 
from 9am-12:30pm in Herman Hall.  I am in need of help for this 
event, so please contact me as soon as possible.  I need volunteers 
to take pictures, supply candy, music , and help with Santa.  I 
want this event to be even better than last year, which was a huge 
success.  Donations will be accepted to help with the cost of the 
event. 
 

God bless each and every one of you, and I wish you all the very 
best Christmas possible. 
 

Respectfully, 

Mike Phillips 
614-834-5663 
614-378-5061 

Upcoming Event - 2nd/3rd Degree  
 

The next 2nd/3rd Degree will be held at the Hilton Easton on  
Sunday January 8th, 2012 at 11:30 AM. 
 

This will take place on at the District Deputies Meeting.   
Candidates should arrive at 10:30  
 

Mark Borys PGK, PFN, FDD 

Financial Secretary,  
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39th Annual March for Life 
Monday, January 23, 2012 

12:00 noon on the Mall 
Washington, D.C. 

 

Edd Chinnock 
13608 Stonehenge Cir. 

Pickerington, Ohio 43147 
(740) 927-5099 (home)  (614) 403-0214 (cell) 

E-Mail – echinnock@aol.com 
 

39th Annual March for Life – 2012 - Trip Information (Save) 
 

Departure Information: We shall depart from St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish, 600 Hill Rd., Pickerington, Ohio 43147 on 
chartered bus by Brewster Travel at 6:30am on Sunday, January 22nd. PLEASE ARRIVE NO 
LATER THAN 6:00AM. 

 

Directions to Seton from Travel on I-70 East towards Wheeling.  Take Exit 112A towards Pickerington.  
70 West from Columbus: Travel 2.9 miles through Pickerington.  Seton Parish is on the left. 
 

Stops on the trip: We will make lunch and restroom stops on the trip out and dinner and restroom stops on the trip 
back.  These will be cafeteria style food stops.  You need to bring money for food or snacks pur-
chased at these stops. 

 

Arrival Info  We arrive at the Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate 
(Jan. 22): Conception, 400 Michigan Ave. Washington, D.C. (202-526-8300) at ~4:00pm.  The Mass for 

Life begins at 6:30pm.  You can eat and tour the basilica between 4:00 and 6:30pm.  Dinner is on 
your own. 

  
After Mass: We will board our bus and proceed to our hotel 

begin_of_the_skype_highlightingend_of_the_skype_highlighting for check-in, late snacks, and 
bed time. We are staying at the Embassy Suites Washington, 1250 22nd St NW, Washington, DC 
20037, 202-857-3388. 

 

Day Two Events After our breakfast at the hotel (included), we will leave at 8:00am to attend  
(Jan. 23) the Youth Rally and 10:00am Mass. At 11:30am we proceed to the Mall by the Smithsonian for 

the 12:00 noon rally.  The March immediately follows, ending up at the Supreme Court Building.  
If time permits, we may attend Congressional open houses or events.  We will board our bus at 
Union Station and depart Washington, D.C. for home at ~5:00pm. Following a stop for dinner 
along the way, we shall arrive back at Seton Parish at ~2:00am. 

  

Items to bring or things to remember: 
 

Cash for meals, snacks, and souvenirs. 
Blankets and pillows for the trip. 
Non-perishable snacks and drinks. 
Umbrellas 
Mittens, hats, scarves, old shoes or boots, and dry socks for after the March. 
Dress in layers! 
Backpack for use during the March 
Pro-Life signs, banners, pennants, or items to display if you wish. 
Any videos on the bus will be provided by the Committee. 

 
Weather reminder: March for Life Participants come from all across the United States.  “The March” is never canceled 

due to weather.  If weather in Ohio prohibits the trip, we will call you the night before if we cannot go. 
 

Questions: Call Edd Chinnock at (740) 927-5099 or email at EChinnock@aol.com  or 
 Call Tim Bowie at (614) 501-0900 or email at bowie33@aol.com  
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39th Annual March for Life 

Monday, January 23, 2012 
12:00 noon on the Mall 

Washington, D.C. 
 

Registration Form 
 

Edd Chinnock 
13608 Stonehenge Cir. 

Pickerington, Ohio 43147 
(740) 927-5099 (home)  (614) 403-0214 (cell) 

E-Mail – echinnock@aol.com 
 
This is a two day, one night trip to Washington, D.C. at the cost of $150.00.  Cost includes bus fare, hotel room based on two person 
occupancy, and breakfast at the hotel. 
 
Registration deadline is December 15, 2011 – All payment is necessary with registration. 
 
Sunday, January 22, 2012 We will depart on chartered bus from St. Elizabeth Seton Parish, 600 Hill Rd., Pickerington, 

Ohio 43147 at 6:30am.  We plan for one stop and an arrival in Washington, D.C. by late after-
noon.  The Mass for Life at the Basilica of the Shrine of the Immaculate Conception will start 
at 6:30pm, giving everyone time to tour the basilica and have dinner on their own. 

 
Monday, January 23, 2012 We plan to attend the Youth Rally and Mass at 10:00am (Protecting Gods Children compli-

ance required).  After Mass we will proceed to the Mall by the Smithsonian for the 12:00 
noon rally.  The March immediately follows, ending up at the Supreme Court Building at 
~4:00pm.  We will board our bus near Union Station and depart Washington, D.C. for home 
at ~5:00pm.  Following a stop for dinner along the way, we shall arrive back at Seton Parish 
at ~2:00am. 

 

 
 

 
 
Please make checks payable to St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Knights of Columbus, Council 11187. 
Reservations will be taken on a first-come basis.  List the names of persons with which you wish to room.  If this is not known, you 
will be matched with others needing roommates: 
 

Please note: alcoholic beverages may not be consumed on the bus at any time. 
 

  
Signatures: 

  

  
Names (please print): 

  

  
Address: 

  

Cell Phone 
(for contact on trip): 

  Home 
Phone: 

  

Email address: 
(for pre-trip contact) 

  

  
Church: 

  

Number of reservations:     Total amount enclosed:   
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July 2011 

  

August 

  

September 
2 Rosary/Officers Meeting 6 Rosary/Officers Meeting 3 Rosary/Officers Meeting 
3 Knight’s Mass 7 Knight’s Mass 4 Knight’s Mass 
3 Squires Meeting 7 Squires Meeting 4 Squires Meeting 

13 Business Meeting 10 Business Meeting 14 Business Meeting 
20 Assembly Meeting 17 Assembly Meeting 21 Assembly Meeting 
27 1st Degree/Social 24 1st Degree/Social 28 1st Degree/Social 

      
4 Independence Day 29 School Starts (1-12) 5 Labor Day 

      
      
      

October November December 
1 Rosary/Officers Meeting 5 Rosary/Officers Meeting 3 Rosary/Officers Meeting 
2 Knight’s Mass 6 Knight’s Memorial Mass 4 Knight’s Mass 
2 Squires Meeting 6 Squires Meeting 4 Squires Meeting 

12 Business Meeting 9 Business Meeting 14 Business Meeting 
19 Assembly Meeting 16 Assembly Meeting 21 Assembly Meeting 
26 1st Degree/Social 23 1st Degree/Social 28 1st Degree/Social 

      
10 Columbus Day 11 Veteran’s Day 25 Christmas Day 
12 Council Anniversary 24 Thanksgiving 31 New Years Eve 

      
29 Family Fun Festival 13 1st Pancake Breakfast 11 2nd Pancake Breakfast 
30 2nd/3rd Degree     

      
      

January 2012 February March 
7 Rosary/Officers Meeting 4 Rosary/Officers Meeting 3 Rosary/Officers Meeting 
8 Knight’s Mass 5 Knight’s Mass 4 Knight’s Mass 
8 Squires Meeting 5 Squires Meeting 4 Squires Meeting 

11 Business Meeting 8 Business Meeting 14 Business Meeting 
18 Assembly Meeting 15 Assembly Meeting 21 Assembly Meeting 
25 1st Degree/Social 22 1st Degree/Social 28 1st Degree/Social 

      
1 New Years Day 14 Valentine’s Day 17 St. Patrick’s Party 

16 MLK 20 President’s Birthday   
  22 ASH WEDNESDAY 2 2nd Fish Fry 

8 3rd Pancake Breakfast   9 3rd Fish Fry 
 Free Throw Contest 12 4th Pancake Breakfast 23 4th Fish Fry 
  24 1st Fish Fry 30 5th Fish Fry 
   Wives Appreciation Dinner   
      

April May June 
7 Rosary/Officers Meeting 5 Rosary/Officers Meeting 2 Rosary/Officers Meeting 
8 Knight’s Mass 6 Knight’s Mass 3 Knight’s Mass 
8 Squires Meeting 6 Squires Meeting 3 Squires Meeting 

11 Business Meeting 9 Business Meeting 13 Business Meeting 
18 Assembly Meeting 15 Assembly Meeting 20 Assembly Meeting 
25 1st Degree/Social 22 1st Degree/Social 27 1st Degree/Social 

      
1 Palm Sunday 13 Mother’s Day 17 Father’s Day 
5 Holy Thursday 28 Memorial Day   
6 Good Friday     
8 EASTER 26 

Convention 
  

  27   
14 Blue Coats Dinner     

     
     

Measure Up  

2011/2012 Council 11187 Calendar (tentative) 



10 

 

2011/12 Officers Phone List  
  

Chaplain  
Fr. Jim Klima 833-0482 

  

Grand Knight  
Tim Bowie 361-9370 

  

Deputy Grand Knight  
George Schneider 833-1782 

  

Chancellor  
Jim Doty 367-6344 

  

Advocate  
Edd Chinnock (740) 927-5099 

  

Recorder  
Mike Croyle 361-3183 

  

Financial Secretary  
Mark Borys (740) 862-6142 

  

Treasurer  
Mike Phillips 834-5663 

  

Warden  
Ron Blymire 837-7435 

  

Inner Guard  
Eugene Ebert 833-9643 

  

Outer Guard  
Mike Sillings 920-4102 

  

3rd Year Trustee  
Wayne Patterson 833-0980 

  

2nd Year Trustee  
Frank Piper  833-1926 

  

1st Year Trustee  
Jesus Garcia 577-9016 

  

Lecturer  
Bud Joos 837-7211 

  

  

Membership  
Mike Croyle 361-3183 

  

Field Agent  
Stanley Krulia (740) 277-7381 

Please keep in your prayers … All military personnel, active or veteran, All brothers in need,  All the sick in  
our parish, Gene Ebert, Ann Malott, Scott Mucha, Marjorie Miller, Margie Patterson, Maureen Patterson,  
Steve Patterson, Jeff Samborski, Ryan Schneider, Danielle Silling. and family 

Prayer Corner 

Comments or articles contact 
Jesus Garcia 

Phone: 614-577-9016 
Email: 84svo@ameritech.net 

Council website 
www.kofc11187.org 

December 2011 

3 Rosary/Officers Meeting 

4 Knight’s Mass 

4 Squires Meeting 

14 Business Meeting 

21 Assembly Meeting 

28 1st Degree/Social 

  

25 Christmas Day 

31 New Years Eve 

  

11 2nd Pancake Breakfast 

January 2012 

7 Rosary/Officers Meeting 

8 Knight’s Mass 

8 Squires Meeting 

11 Business Meeting 

18 Assembly Meeting 

25 1st Degree/Social 

  

1 New Years Day 

16 MLK Day 

  

8 3rd Pancake Breakfast 

21 Free Throw Contest 
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Knights of Columbus 
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Council 11187 

600 Hill Rd. North  
Pickerington, Ohio 43147 


